FES SAFETY NEWS

Principal Rachel Wright

Franklin Elementary is committed to the safety of your children from the moment they get to school until they arrive safely at their after school destination. Please take a moment to review the FES safety policies and procedures.



Just a reminder that you must show a school issued pick up tag in the pick up line.

WE ASK FOR I.D. FOR THE SAFETY OF YOUR CHILD. PRESCHOOL AND KINDERGARTEN STUDENTS WEAR A BRIGHT BUS VEST TO HELP INCREASE VISIBILITY OF OUR STUDENTS AS THEY CROSS THE STREET.

ALL FES STUDENTS AND STAFF WILL BE REQUIRED TO WEAR A MASK FOR THE 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR.

EMERGENCY PROCEDURES

As a school, we practice for many different types of emergencies. However, in the event we experience an actual emergency, we have procedures in place for the safety of each student.

As a parent, I understand you would like to know what to expect in an actual emergency. FES' first priority is to the safety of all children. After safety measures are taken, then parents will receive additional information via our school messaging system.

FES IS
EQUIPPED
WITH
CAMERAS
TO MONITOR
THE SCHOOL
PERIMETER
AND ASSIST
WITH
VISITOR
MONITORING.